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Comments: As someone who property adjoins Pike National Forest I have a constant exposure to the noise and

danger of the Harris Park shooting range. People have wandered behind my house and started shooting. Two

fires that I know of have started there.

 

I am a veteran, gun owner and a former hunter (age and health keeps me doing so now). I know that some

practice is necessary to retain your skill. The firing that I hear at Harris Park sounds more like practice for war

than honing your hunting skills.

 

Until a real range(one with side berms, tables, routine monitoring and someone to keep it clean, target shooting

should be prohibited in the forest. 

 

 


